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Deu 7:9 NKJV "Therefore know that the LORD your God, He is God, the faithful God who keeps covenant and mercy for a thousand generations with those who love Him and keep His commandments;

Welcome to a New Year: 2024! As we embark on this new voyage, we need to look back to reflect on our faith and fellowship with God so that we can work to move closer to our Savior and his love for us.

December was a great month with so many activities and church services. Our new bell choir was a fantastic experience. I think it was a welcome addition to our music program. They did a great job for having just starting practice, and we are looking forward to hearing them more often.

If you have any new ideas for a new program or activity that will enrich our experience here at The Sharon Springs Methodist Church please feel free to bring it up so that we can see how it will fit with our mission statement.

Have a great start to your year and may God continue to bless you and your families.

God’s Blessings,

Pastor Galen
